
From: DAN [mailto:  
Sent: 23 September 2020 19:05
To: James Neave
Cc: Chris Bartlett; Jamie Brown
Subject: Re: Evergreen Farm - Update and Extension to determination date - JN to Agent 18 09 20

Hello James,

I confirm it is not our intention to fundamentally redesign the scheme or alter the red line.
Our main focus is on clarifying matters. The main issue is highways and how we deal with
that. Lawrence Stringer (GTA Civils) is in contact with Jamie on that front.  

I agree to the EOT as described.

We will aim to get the information over to you as soon as possible.

Dan McEwan

 / PO Box 1014, Horsham 
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On 18 Sep 2020, at 14:04, James Neave <James.Neave@westsussex.gov.uk> wrote:

Dan,
I would be grateful for your confirmation that any proposed amendments to
the proposals would not be likely to result in changes so substantive as to
require a new application (e.g. changes to application site/an application of a
different character or description).   

Regardless, on the basis you intend to have revised information/clarifications
submitted at the end of October, I suggest an extension to the
determination date of 8th January (as sufficient time will likely be required
for further consultation and drafting/publication of committee reports).

I would be grateful if you can confirm you agree to this extension. Of
course if you could provide the information sooner, that would be
appreciated and nay allow for an earlier committee meeting to be targeted.

Regards,

James Neave

James Neave| Acting County Planning Team Manager, Planning Services, West Sussex County Council
Location: Ground Floor Northleigh, County Hall, Chichester, PO19 1RH
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